
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn 2 

Platform 1 

Celebrations 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

As you can see from our half-term topic overview, we have lots of 

learning and fun activities planned for this half-term all based around 

our topic of Marvellous Me. 

 

This half-term in Platform 1, Mr Slater and Miss Vandenberg will be 

working alongside Miss Tomlinson to teach and support your child. We 

will be continuing our range of different teaching approaches including 

1:1 work, small group work and whole class sessions. 

 

We will be continuing our PE lessons on a Thursday afternoon, thank 

you for providing your child with a PE kit for these lessons. 

 

We will continue to spend some time outside every day this half-term. 

We provide a coat, over trousers and wellies but as the weather gets 

colder you may wish to provide a hat, scarf and gloves for your child to 

wear. These may get muddy but if you prefer to provide your child with 

a set to keep in school I will wash them in school with the coats. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Miss C Tomlinson 


